LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 10TH JUNE 2016
1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Samantha Brookes, Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham, Julie Harris (H.R. & Communications Officer), David Higham, Tommy Hutchinson, Debbie Joynson (Ticket Office), Ian Littlewood, David Smith & Simon Thornton (Equality & Diversity Advisor). 
APOLOGIES
Jeanette Evans.

WELCOME
The new Equality & Diversity Advisor (EDA), Simon Thornton was welcomed to the meeting and introduced to the committee.

MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING
· Nothing to report. 

TICKETING UPDATE
· All but one person took up the offer of a new season ticket issued by the Club last month. Some additional places in the Kop will hopefully be offered prior to the Members Sale next month.
· Auto Cup Scheme applications for season ticket holders will commence on Monday  13th June and for Members on the 20th June.
· Tickets for the pre-season games are still available.

EIA/EDA UPDATE
· The Equality & Diversity Advisor gave an outline of plans that were in the pipeline and these were discussed by all. 

MEMBERSHIP

· We now have 203 members to date. 

SOCIAL UPDATE
· A positive feedback from the End of Season Dinner was received and preparations for the Christmas Dinner will get underway shortly.

SOCIAL SITE/PODCAST
· The next Podcast will be available next week subject to approval from the Club.
· The Ladies Tea Party invitations have been sent out, members and friends are urged to purchase these as soon as possible to avoid disappointment.

· There will be no tickets issued for this event as a guest list will be checked on the door as ladies arrive. There will be no facility for payment on the door for people who have not confirmed their attendance.
DEVELOPMENT & COMMUNICATIONS
· Guests have been confirmed, and various events for the day are in hand.

AOB
· The Vice Chairman advised us of the problems and stress caused during the purchase of the Player of the Year trophies. This was mainly down to the last minute date and availability changes caused by club’s achievement in reaching the Europa League Cup Final. We will endeavour to ensure that this does not occur again.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING
Friday 8th July 2016. The relevant lounge has been booked.
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our LDSA telephone number 07592 839 9310750718926307507189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.

